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Key Compliance Updates for Researchers
1 message

Office of VP for Research <research@maine.edu> Thu, Dec 14, 2023 at 3:24 PM
Reply-To: Office of VP for Research <research@maine.edu>
To: UM-EMPLOYEES@lists.maine.edu

Dear Colleagues,

As the Fall 2023 semester winds to a close, we'd like to draw your attention to several key reminders and updates for
researchers which were highlighted in the Office of Research Compliance's Fall Newsletter:

• NSF's new RCR training requirement for faculty and senior personnel
• NSF Policy on Safe and Inclusive Working Environments
• IBC Registration Form requirement for all labs (research and/or educational) working with biological material

BSL1 or higher
• IRB reminders

If you haven't already, we encourage you to subscribe to the Research Compliance Newsletter to receive future
newsletters directly in your email inbox. 

Office of the Vice President for Research and Dean of the Graduate School
University of Maine
Orono, Maine 04469
207.581.1506 | research@maine.edu
Visit UMaine Research

University of Maine System Mail - Key Compliance Updates for Resea... https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=6098647e0e&view=pt&search=a...

1 of 1 12/14/2023, 4:30 PM

https://mailchi.mp/d23150b5d966/research-compliance-newsletter-fall-2023
https://mailchi.mp/d23150b5d966/research-compliance-newsletter-fall-2023
https://umaine.us5.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=dfa834a134611d7301a7362d4&id=e9563cd75d
https://umaine.us5.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=dfa834a134611d7301a7362d4&id=e9563cd75d
mailto:research@maine.edu
mailto:research@maine.edu
https://umaine.edu/research/
https://umaine.edu/research/

	Key Compliance Updates for Researchers
	tmp.1702647643.pdf.KhTzn

